
 St. Patrick Church                                     Thompson, Ohio  

Daily Scripture Readings 
 

November 
 

2 Wis 3:1-9/Rom 5:5-11/ 
   Jn 6:37-40 
 

3 Phil 2:5-11/Lk 14:15-24 
 

4 Phil 2:12-18/Lk 14:25-33 
 

5 Phil 3:3-8a/Lk 15:1-10 
 

6 Phil 3:17-4:1/Lk 16:1-8 
 

7 Phil 4:10-19/Lk 16:9-15 
 

8 Wis 6:12-16/1 Thes 4:13-18/ 
   Mt 25:1-13 

 
 
 
 
 
Saturday, October 31, 2020 
4:00 pm -  Mary Makar 
(John & Mary Husek) 
 

ALL SAINTS DAY 
Sunday, November 1, 2020 
9:30 am -  The youth of our parish 
 
Monday, November 2, 2020 
8:45 am - The deceased members 
of St. Patrick Parish 
 

Tuesday, November 3, 2020 
8:45 am - Jean Susman 
(The Trask Family) 
 

Wednesday, November 4, 2020 
8:45 am - Albert Walcutt  
(Bereavement Ministry) 
 

Thursday, November 5, 2020 
8:45 am - Barbara Clark 
(Andy & Julie Yedlick) 
 

Friday, November 6, 2020 
No Mass 
 

Saturday, November 7, 2020 
4:00 pm -  Deceased members of                     
Lally & Kraynik families 
(Deacon Phil & Betty Kraynik) 
 

Sunday, November 8, 2020 
9:30 am -  Albert Walcutt 
(The Gaydos Family) 

Dear Parish Family, 
 

This weekend, the Church celebrates the Solemnity of All 
Saints.  The Church sets aside the first day of November 
to honor all those who have been welcomed into the 
heavenly kingdom.  All Souls Day, November 2

nd
, is a 

day to remember those who have died but have not yet 
entered into the heavenly kingdom.  These are the poor 
souls in purgatory.   
 

Many of us have been named after saints.  Hopefully, each of us has a 
patron saint with whom we have a special relationship.  Perhaps it the 
saint whose name we chose as a confirmation name.  In any case, the 
saints are role models for us and are truly heroes to emulate. 
 

During these challenging times, let’s take comfort in the fact that the 
saints lived in challenging times as well.  Some were willing to die for 
their faith in Christ during times of persecution.  All dedicated their lives 
to Christ.  Some did so early in life, while others experienced a great 
conversion later in life. 
 

We need saints today.  Our world needs to be illuminated by the light of 
Christ working through modern day, Catholic-Christian heroes.  Both you 
and I are called to be saints by our baptism.  Let’s say “Yes” to Christ 
and let’s be saints! 
 

God bless you. 

Fr. Dan Redmond 

Legacy Giving 
In memory of deceased loved ones, honor their memory through a gift to the parish 
endowment.  What a beautiful way to honor a loved one by supporting the eternal. 
Work of the Church. For more information please contact Father Redmond.  You can 
also contact Mary Lou Ozimek of the Catholic Community Foundation at  
(216) 696-6525 x4070 or mozimek@catholiccommunity.org for a confidential  
conversation and additional planning resources.   

Eucharistic Adoration 
Eucharistic Adoration is available the first Thursday of every month from  
7:00 pm-8:00 pm.  The next opportunity is this week, November 5th.  As a  
reminder, Eucharistic Adoration is available 24/7 on the parish website under 
the Prayer Tools tab. 

Time Change for Weekly TV Mass 
The weekly television Mass produced by the Catholic Diocese of Cleveland has 
changed.  Fox 8 television has changed the Sunday broadcast time to one hour earlier 
-- 5 a.m. -- on Sunday mornings, instead of 6 a.m., starting on Sunday, Oct. 25, 
2020.  According to Fox 8, this change has been made so they can comply with federal 
mandates involving children’s programming. The TV Mass can also be accessed on 
demand starting Saturday evening and running throughout Sunday on the Diocese of 
Cleveland website, dioceseofcleveland.org. In addition, the Mass can be heard on the 
radio, on AM 1260 The Rock, at 4 p.m. on Saturdays and 10:30 a.m. on Sundays.  
Radio station WINT-1330 AM airs the Mass each Sunday at 9 a.m. and Cox  
Communications cable subscribers can view the Mass on Sunday at 11:30 a.m. on 
channel 45.  



November 1, 2020                                        ALL SAINTS DAY 

In a special way, we pray for:  
 

Joann Hlabse, John Husek,  
Val Novak, Bill Skoch,  

Eleanore Spisak,  
and all those suffering from  

the coronavirus. 
 
 

WE PRAY FOR THOSE  
WHO HAVE DIED  

 
 
 
 
 
 
May the souls of all the                   

faithful departed rest in peace.  
Amen.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for your  
continued support of  
our parish ministries  

and operations 
during this very  
difficult time.  

PSR News 
Two of our second graders, Joey Calkins and Bobby Schwartz lit  
candles at the beginning of our PSR classes on Tuesday evening.  The 
students had many special intentions for which they wanted to 
pray.  The candles will stay lit for one entire week.  We concluded our 
opening session with the saying of the Our Father.  In class, students 
are thinking of the many gifts that God has given them.  Our Thanksgiving bulletin 
board is evolving ---  with students and staff writing down all of the things for which 
they are thankful.   

Pro-Life Reflection 
 The founding fathers of our nation were religious men, many who     
studied in seminaries and Bible schools. They spoke openly of Jesus. 
We now live in a world filled with hatred and destruction. November 3rd, 
Christians have a moral obligation to vote. We can have a world filled 
with Jesus’ love. If the Body of Christ rises up and takes back what has 

been given to the enemy of darkness, we will be in for a great awakening, not a rude 
awakening! Vote for the sanctity of life November 3rd.  

Stockings for Soldiers 
NEW needed items by Sunday, November 15th, for the Stockings For 
Soldiers:  lip balm, hand sanitizers, bar soap, deodorant, puzzle books, 
shampoo, Band-Aids, etc., beef jerky, small packages of tissue and lots of 
hard candy.  Call Jim or Carol Sirl for help or questions at (440) 298-1472.  
The Good Sams appreciate your help.  Thank you! 

 

All Souls’ Day Mass of Remembrance November 2 @ 8:45 am 
On Monday, November 2, 2020, at 8:45am the parish family of St. Patrick will       
celebrate the Eucharist in memory of our deceased loved ones. In a special way, we 
will remember those members of our parish family who have died since this time last 
year. This is a wonderful way to pray for their souls as a church community. Please 
plan on attending. Those from our parish who passed away this year are: 

 
 
 

Gerald Brousseau 
John Cain 

Carolyn Cianfaglione 
Richard Conklin 
Joseph Jirousek 
Rita Keaty 

Michael McDonnell 
Hildegarde Redmond 
David Rusnak 
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